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Message from the Guest Editor

Every new piece of information matters for scientific
progress in air pollution assessment, policymaking, and
public health protection. The goal/objective of this Special
Issue is to keep communities, scholars, and policymakers
informed on the research progress on air quality and
human health. Specifically, this SI serves as a forum for
advancing scientific understanding of environmental
changes associated with air pollution and air quality,
strategies and/or different measures that the public,
particularly urban residents, can employ to lessen and/or
mitigate unexpected impacts.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Urban Science is a scholarly international journal which
provides a platform for the exchange of theories, ideas,
methods, analyses, and comparative studies of urban and
regional development. It is a peer-reviewed, open access
journal that publishes high quality original articles,
theoretical essays, critical reviews, research notes, and
shorter communications. Its broad definition of “science”
includes both quantitative and qualitative methods of
social, environmental, and spatial analysis. There is no
restriction on the length of the papers.
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